
Golden Heights Aktiebolag (publ) delays the publication of the Annual Report for 
the year ended 31st December 2019 
  
Golden Heights Aktiebolag (publ) delays the publication of the Annual Report for the year 
ended 31st December 2019. New date for the publication of the Annual Report for 2019 is 
21st May 2020. The reason for the delay of the publication is the current outbreak of the 
Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
For further information please visit www.iduna.se or contact Madeléne Wingård, Managing 
Director, madelene.wingard@iduna.se phone no. +46 340 59 54 10. 
 
Golden Heights Aktiebolag (publ) is required to publish this information in accordance with 
EU:s Regulation for Market Misuse and the law governing the market for Securities Trading. 
The information was published on 27th April 2020 at 8.00 am. 
 
 


